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            St.Teresa's Primary School
  
       60 Tullyherron Rd. 




Mountnorris 




Co. Armagh




BT60 2UF 
                      Tel:
02837507397
Principal:         
Mrs Sinead Mc Court            
                                                          30th June 2016
Dear Parents/Carers                                                   

It has been a very enjoyable and busy year, on behalf of all the staff I want to thank you for all your support, generosity and commitment this school year, it is very much appreciated and valued by all of the staff and pupils.

Below is some information in preparation for the new school year.

Class Teachers and Year Groups for September 2016:
Mrs Sarah Duffy - Reception, Primary 1 & 2 Class

Mrs Catherine Kelly – Primary 3, 4 & 5 Class

Mrs Sinead Mc Court – Primary 6 & 7 Class

School Uniform: 
The uniforms may be purchased from Mc Evoys in Newry

All of the pupils in St. Teresa’s should wear a school uniform at all times: 
Boys Uniform:

· *New mint green shirt, school tie and bottle green jumper with *school crest.

· Grey trousers and black runners or shoes.
Girls Uniform:

· *New mint green shirt, school tie and bottle green, pleated pinafore or skirt.
· Bottle green jumper or cardigan with *school crest.

· Bottle green socks or tights.
· Black runners or shoes.
P.E. Uniform:

· White polo shirt with St.Teresa’s school crest.

· Green sweatshirt with school crest and green tracksuit bottoms.

Please ensure that each part of your child/ren’s uniform is labelled including tracksuit bottoms.  

We recommend the children carry a “back-pack”  type of school bag.  We would appreciate that trolley or long strap bags are not used in the interest of health and safety.

Instrument Lessons:
The weekly music lessons will continue to be available for pupils interested in continuing to play the violin or viola in the next school year, these lessons will be provided by an EA Southern Region music teacher and an instrument may be hired from the EA Music Department. The lessons are an addition to the curriculum so will include a cost each Term. If you would like your child to continue with these lessons in the next school year or would like your child to begin the lessons please contact Mrs Mc Court in September 2016.
Reception,P1 & P2 After-School Club
Mrs Reavey, our school secretary will be available in the office each Monday morning at 8.30 – 8.45 am for collection of dinner money, milk money and after school money.  We would very much appreciate that all money is paid at this time.

St. Teresa’s After-School Club will continue in September 2016 from 
1.35 pm until 2.35 pm.  The cost is £2.00 per day or £10.00 per week for each child which needs to be paid at the beginning of each week.

The cost of a school dinner will cost £2.50 per day.
Milk money is £1.05 each week and needs to be paid at the beginning of each month to Mrs Reavey.

Swimming Lessons
Swimming commences for P4-P7 pupils in September 2016.  Price per pupil is £1.35.

Gaelic coaching 
Gaelic coaching will continue on both Tuesdays for Reception/P1/P2/P3 pupils and on Fridays for P4-P7.  The cost is 60p per pupil.
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very enjoyable and relaxing Summer and we look forward to working with you in the next academic year when school re-opens on 1st September 2016.
Yours faithfully, 
Sinead Mc Court         
